F.Y. B.SC. (NURSING) (2007 COURSE): SUMMER - 2018 - 9. BSC.

SUBJECT: ENGLISH

Day: Monday
Date: 30/04/2018

S-2018-3861

Time: 10.00 AM TO 01.00 PM

Max Marks. 75

N.B.:

1) All questions are COMPULSORY.

2) Right side the maximum marks are given for the questions

3) Answer to both the sections should be written in SEPARATE answer book

SECTION-I

Q.1 Read the following extract and answer the questions based on it

(10)

Palliative care, also called comfort care, is aimed at providing relief to a terminally-ill person through symptom and pain management. Its goal is to maintain the highest quality of life possible. But in our present-day health care situation, the emphasis is still more on curing diseases, and if that does not happen, patients are often left to fend for themselves with whatever support their families and friends are able to give them. In the majority of cases, patients who are terminally ill and in pain suffer terribly and have a poor quality of life.

Let us consider the case of Radha, a 65 year-old woman who had cancer of the breast. She underwent surgery followed by radiotherapy and chemotherapy. A year later, Radha developed ulceration of the chest and experienced acute pain. Added to this, there was the emotional pain of disfigurement, which was just as traumatic. All Radha wanted was relief from the pain and the care of her family. Unfortunately, as it often happens, when she became weak and was enable to eat, her family admitted her to the hospital. The disease had taken its toll, and the woman died in terrible pain-much against her wishes, away from her family and home Questions:-

- a) What is the goal of palliative care?
- b) From which disease Radha was suffering?
- c) Which treatment was given to Radha?
- d) What did radha want?
- e) What happens with a number of cancer patients?
- f) Give opposites of:
 - a) Friend
- b) Developed
- c) Emotional
- d) unfortunately

Q.2 Answer the following any FIVE

(10)

- a) How did miss sullivian teach Helen her first word?
- b) Why did Jimmy want to give away his tools?
- c) Why did they do dummy surgeries?
- d) What was a major problem Arunima faced while climbing Mount everest and how was she able to solve it?
- e) What is haemophilia?
- f) Why had Megan not gone for prenatal care earlier?
- Q.3 Write short notes on any TWO of the following:

(10)

- a) Jimmy's life in Elmore
- b) Responsibilities of the medical team before transporting the patient.
- c) Shiva prasad's audio guide is of high quality and gives valuable importance about bird calls, Discuss.
- Q.4 Do as directed

(10)

- a) Mr. Shivaji patil is _____ M.P. (Fill in the blank with the suitable article)
- b) Give any one sentence of past perfect tense.
- c) The fats are lighter than milk (Change the degree)

P.T.O.

	d) My friend said, "Thank You!" (Change it to indirect speech)	
	e) He was very proud. He couldn't talk to us (Use "100w")	
	g) As soon as I start reading, I felt sleepy (Use "No Soone"	
	h) She was a poor house keeper. (Wake it negative)	
	i) The milk is too hot to drink. (Use "sothat")	
	j) Start a movement. (Add a question tag)	(05)
_	a de la Companie de la sentences.	
Q.5	Arrange the groups of words to form meaningful sentences.	
	a) Was/and/he/tired/thirsty.	
	b) is/old/very/My/grandmother.c) is/not/all/that/gold/glitters.	
	c) is/not/all/that/gold/glitters. d) a/trustworthy/he /is/not/ man/.	
	e) Am/I/good/ a/ student.	
	,	
	SECTION-II	
		(06)
Q.6	 Letter writing: Write any ONE of the following a) Write a formal letter to your co-ordinator, requesting her to grant permission to appear you for the preliminary exam. You have missed the original date of the exam due to sickness. 	(00)
	the exam due to storates.	
	b) Write an informal letter to your elder brother/ sister telling him/her about	
	your progress in nursing college,	
		(06)
Q.7	Choose any ONE of the following: a) Write a brief report on the occasion of 'Nutrition week programme' held in	
	a) Write a brief report on the occasion of Nutrition week prop	
	b) Celebration of Independence day in your nursing college	(00)
~ ^	Write a paragraph of 150 words on any ONE	(08)
Q.8	CE-alich in VOII PROJESSION.	
	a) Importance of English in your professions b) Books – our best friends	
	b) Books om our services	(10)
Λ0	Read the passage and answer the questions:	(10)
Q. 3	Helen packed a small suitcase, said goodbye to her mother that the of the house to catch the bus to the station. There was no one else waiting at the bus-stop, so it looked as if a bus has just left. Helen looked at her watch anxiously; it was already two O'clock. Her train left at two-thirty, and since it would take at least twenty minutes to reach the station, she did not have much time to spare, even if a bus came along at once. Just then a taxi came slowly down the road. Helen knew that the fare to the station was at least two pounds, which was more than she could afford, but she quickly made up her mind that it would be well worth the extra expense in order to be sure of catching her train. So she stopped the taxi and got in. She told the driver that she had to catch a train which left at half past two. The man nodded and said that he would take a short cut to get her to the station in good time. Helen reached the station just in time and managed to catch her train after all.	
	a) What actions of Helen are described in the opening line of this passage?	
	b) What did she do instead?	
	c) How did the taxi driver reach her to the station on time?	
	d) Did Helen find it expensive to travel by taxi to the station?	
	e) Which words in the passage mean:	
	i) Responded by shaking one's head	
	ii) In a state of worry	
	* * *	

F.Y. B.SC. (NURSING) (2007 COURSE) : SUMMER - 2018

SUBJECT: ENGLISH

Day: Monday
Date: 30/04/2018

S-2018-3861

Time: 10.00 AM TO 01.00 PM

Max Marks, 75

N.B. :

All questions are COMPULSORY.

Right side the maximum marks are given for the questions

3) Answer to both the sections should be written in SEPARATE answer book

SECTION-I

Q.1 Read the following extract and answer the questions based on it

(10)

Palliative care, also called comfort care, is aimed at providing relief to a terminally-ill person through symptom and pain management. Its goal is to maintain the highest quality of life possible. But in our present-day health care situation, the emphasis is still more on curing diseases, and if that does not happen, patients are often left to fend for themselves with whatever support their families and friends are able to give them. In the majority of cases, patients who are terminally ill and in pain suffer terribly and have a poor quality of life.

Let us consider the case of Radha, a 65 year-old woman who had cancer of the breast. She underwent surgery followed by radiotherapy and chemotherapy. A year later, Radha developed ulceration of the chest and experienced acute pain. Added to this, there was the emotional pain of disfigurement, which was just as traumatic. All Radha wanted was relief from the pain and the care of her family. Unfortunately, as it often happens, when she became weak and was enable to eat, her family admitted her to the hospital. The disease had taken its toll, and the woman died in terrible pain-much against her wishes, away from her family and home

Questions:-

- a) What is the goal of palliative care?
- b) From which disease Radha was suffering?
- c) Which treatment was given to Radha?
- d) What did radha want?
- e) What happens with a number of cancer patients?
- f) Give opposites of:
 - a) Friend
- b) Developed
- c) Emotional
- d) unfortunately
- Q.2 Answer the following any FIVE

(10)

- a) How did miss sullivian teach Helen her first word?
- b) ...Why did Jimmy want to give away his tools?
- c) Why did they do dummy surgeries?
- d) What was a major problem Arunima faced while climbing Mount everest and how was she able to solve it?
- e) What is haemophilia?
- f) Why had Megan not gone for prenatal care earlier?
- Q.3 Write short notes on any TWO of the following:

(10)

- a) Jimmy's life in Elmore
- b) Responsibilities of the medical team before transporting the patient.
- c) Shiva prasad's audio guide is of high quality and gives valuable importance about bird calls, Discuss.
- Q.4 Do as directed

(10)

- a) Mr. Shivaji patil is _____ M.P. (Fill in the blank with the suitable article)
- b) Give any one sentence of past perfect tense.
- c) The fats are lighter than milk (Change the degree)

d) My friend said, "Thank You!" (Change it to indirect speech) e) He was very proud. He couldn't talk to us (Use "too----to") Unless you play, you don't improve (Use "if----not") Ð g) As soon as I start reading, I felt sleepy (Use "No Sooner ----than") h) She was a poor house keeper. (Make it negative) The milk is too hot to drink. (Use "so----that") Start a movement. (Add a question tag) Q.5 Arrange the groups of words to form meaningful sentences. (05)a) Was/and/he/tired/thirsty. b) is/old/very/My/grandmother. c) is/not/all/that/gold/glitters. d) a/trustworthy/he/is/not/man/. e) Am/I/good/ a/ student. **SECTION-II** Q.6 Letter writing: Write any ONE of the following a) Write a formal letter to your co-ordinator, requesting her to grant permission (06)to appear you for the preliminary exam. You have missed the original date of the exam due to sickness. b) Write an informal letter to your elder brother/ sister telling him/her about your progress in nursing college, (06)Choose any **ONE** of the following: $\mathbf{Q.7}$ a) Write a brief report on the occasion of 'Nutrition week programme' held in your college b) Celebration of Independence day in your nursing college (08)Write a paragraph of 150 words on any ONE 0.8 a) Importance of English in your profession. b) Books – our best friends (10)Read the passage and answer the questions: Helen packed a small suitcase, said goodbye to her mother and hurried out of the house to catch the bus to the station. There was no one else waiting at the bus-stop, so it looked as if a bus has just left. Helen looked at her watch anxiously; it was already two O'clock. Her train left at two-thirty, and since it would take at least twenty minutes to reach the station, she did not have much time to spare, even if a bus came along at once. Just then a taxi came slowly down the road. Helen knew that the fare to the station was at least two pounds, which was more than she could afford, but she quickly made up her mind that it would be well worth the extra expense in order to be sure of catching her train. So she stopped the taxi and got in. She told the driver that she had to catch a train which left at half past two. The man nodded and said that he would take a short cut to get her to the station in good time. Helen reached the station just in time and managed to catch her train after all. Question: What actions of Helen are described in the opening line of this passage? a) b) What did she do instead? e) How did the taxi driver reach her to the station on time? d) Did Helen find it expensive to travel by taxi to the station? Which words in the passage mean: Responded by shaking one's head_ i) In a state of worry ii)

F.Y. B.SC. (NURSING) (2007 COURSE): SUMMER - 2018 SUBJECT: PSYCHOLOGY

Day: Date:	Frida 20/04		S-2018-3859	Time: 10.00 AM TO 0 Max. Marks: 15	1.00 PM
N.B.:					
	1)	All questions	are COMPULSORY.		
	2)	•	nark in the appropriate b	oox.	
	3)		k ball point pen only.		
	4)		ald be completed in 20 n	ninutes.	
	5) 6)		carries ONE mark.	s if he/ she overwrite strikes or p	outs ink on
		the box once		The site of course of the site	
Seat	No			Total Marks Obtained	
		sor signature_		Signature of Examiner	
			SECT	TON-I	
Q.1	M.C.Q	:			
Q.1	Wha	t is introspection	?		
	a)	Self Motivation	l		
	b)	Self Observatio	n		
	c)	Self Interest			
	d)	Self Learning			
Q.2	Whi	ch of the followi	ng factors support the nu	arture argument?	
	a)	Hereditary fact	ors	-	
•	b)	Maturation			
	c)	Genetic Makeu	ıp		
	d)	Environmental	factors		
Q.3	Con	centration of co	nsciousness upon one o	object rather than upon anothe	er is called as
	a)	Observation			
	b)	Sensation			V 1 192 1
	c)	Attention			
	d)	Perception			
Q. 4	Ivar	n Pavlov propose	d the concept of		
	a)	Operant condit			
	b)	Classical cond	itioning		L
	c)	Learning by T	rial and Error		
	d)	Learning by In	sight		

P.T.O.

0.5	The f	first stage of memory is	
V~		Encoding	
	b)	Storage	
	c)	Retrieval	
	d)	Imagination	
Q.6	Rea	soning is the stepwise thinking with	
4	2)	Imaginations	
	b)	Purpose of goal	
	c)	Laws	
	d)	Both A and B	
Q.7	Wh	en the mental age and chronological age is same then Intelligence Quoti	ient (IQ) is
•			
	a)	95	
	b)	98	
	c)	100	
	d)	110	
Q.8	Op	position of one motive by the other motive results in a	
	a)	Set	
	b)	Habit	
	c)	Conflict	
	d)	Motivation	
Q.9	Att	itudes are	
	a)	Innate	
	b)	Unlearned	
	c)	Acquired	
	d)	Learned	
Q.10	Acc prin	ording to Freud, which component of personality operates according to t	
	a)	ld	the reality
	b)	Ego	
	c)	Super Ego	
	d)	Libido	

Q.11	Which of the following is a psychological need for the infant?				
	a)	Love			
	b)	Education			
	c)	Encouragement			
	d)	Provision for self expression			
Q.12	Whi	ch of the following is a sign of poor mental health during adolescen	nt period		
	a)	Frequent temper tantrums			
	b)	Hyperactivity			
	c)	Abuse of drugs or alcohol			
	d)	Poor grades in school			
Q.13	Spe	ecific abilities are measured by			
	a)	Achievement test			
	b)	Aptitude test			
	c)	Intelligence test			
	d)	Occupational test			
Q.14	Aŗ	osychosocial stage of personality development theory is given by	<u>.</u>		
	a)	Freud			
	b)	Pavlov			
	c)	Erik Erikson			
	d)	Binet			
Q.15	Ma	aslow gave the model of			
	a)	Motivation			
	b)	Thematic Apprehension Test (T.A.T)			
	c)	Hierarchy of needs			
	d)	Two factor model			

F.Y. B. S. (Nursing) (2007 Course): SUMMER-2018 SUBJECT: PSYCHOLOGY

Day: Friday Time: 10:00 AM. TO 1:00 P.M. Date: 20-04-2018 Max. Marks: 60 5-2018 - 3859 N.B.: 1) All questions are COMPULSORY. 2) Figures to the right indicate FULL marks. Answer to both the sections should be written in the SEPARATE answer book. 3) **SECTION-II Q.2** Write short notes on ANY FIVE of the following: (15)a) Maslow's Hierarchy Theory Characteristics of Mentally Healthy Person b) Discuss the factors affecting intelligence c) d) Difference between guidance and counseling e) Importance of psychological tests f) Survey method g) Types of conflict Q.3 Long Questions: (ANY ONE): Define memory. a) (02)b) Discuss about the various types of memory. (05)Explain briefly the different factors which can influence memory. c) (08)OR a) Define Emotion. (02)b) Describe the components of an Emotion. (07)Explain briefly James Lange theory of Emotion. (06)**SECTION-III** Q.4 Write short notes on ANY FIVE of the following: (15)List down branches of psychology a) Causes of frustration b) List down laws of learning and explain any one c) Types of motives d) Causes of individual differences e) Trial and error Theory of learning f) Types of Attention g) Long Questions: (ANY ONE): Q.5 Define personality. a) (02)Explain the factors influencing personality development. b) (07)Explain the psychosocial theory of personality development. (06)OR Define perception. a) (02)Describe the factors influencing perception. b) (06)Explain briefly the principles of perception. (07)

F.Y. B.SC. (NURSING) (2007 COURSE): SUMMER - 2018 SUBJECT: ANATOMY AND PHYSIOLOGY

Day:	M	Ionday	•	
Date:	16	5/04/2018 Time:	Time: 10.00 AM TO 01.00 PM	
AV TO		S-2018-3857 Max. M	larks: 15	
N.B:				
	1) 2)	- " questions are COMPULSORV		
	3)	Fut a tick \(\squark\) mark in the appropriate box		
	4)	olack ball point pen only		
	5)	Section-I should be completed in 15 minutes. Each question carries ONE mark.		
	6)	Student will not be allotted any marks if he/she overw	rites strikes or puts ink on	
		the box once marked.	anes suikes of pub lik off	
Seat	No.:	Signature of Su		
		btained:	pervisor:	
0.1		SECTION-A		
Q.1	a)	Spinal cord in adult ends at the level of	,	
	ь) b)	112 10110014	· <u>· · · ·</u>	
	ĺ			
	c)			
	d)			
Q.2		Hemophilia is due to deficiency of clotting factor.		
	a)	VIII		
	b)	IX		
	c)	X		
	d)	V		
Q.3		Which of the following is completely reabsorbed in the p	proximal convoluted tubule?	
	a)	Sodium		
	b)	Urea	3 - 5/4	
	c)	Glucose		
	d)	Water		
Q.4		Following are content of cubital fossa Except		
7	a)	Median Nerve		
	b)	Brachial Nerve		
	c)	Tendon of Biceps		
	d)	Ulnar Nerve		
	,-,		P.T.O.	
			r.1.U.	

		s modes is 10	
Q.	5	One purpose of lymph nodes is to	
) Trap microphages	
	ł) Trap antigens	
		Trap antibodies	
	d) Trap Hormones	
Q.	6	Total no. of bones in human body are	
	2) 200	
	b) 208	
	c	198	
	ď) 201	
Q.	7	Pressure in vena cava and right atrium is called	
	a)	Peripheral venous pressure	
	b)	Systolic pressure	
	c)	Central venous pressure	
	d)	Diastolic pressure	
Q.8		Gluteus maximus is supplied by	
	a)	Superior gluteal nerve	
	b)	Inferior gluteal nerve	
	c)	Obturator nerve	
	d)	Femoral nerve	7 7
Q.9		Somato sensory cortex exhibits highest degree representation for	•
	a)	Lips	
	b)	Thumb	
	c)	Head	
		Trunk	
Q.10	u)		
A.10		QRS complex in ECG is recorded due to	8
		Atrial repolarization	
		Atrial depolarization	
		Ventricular depolarization	
	d)	Ventricular repolarization	

Q.11		Following are branches of external carotid artery Except	
	a)	Facial Artery	
	b)	Superior Thyroid Artery	
	c)	Lingual Artery	
	d)	Inferior Thyroid Artery	
Q.12	2	Chief inspiratory muscle is	
	a)	Anterior serratus	
	b)	Diaphragm	
	c)	Sternocleidomastoid	
	d)	External oblique	
Q.1	3	Normal RBC count in adult male is	
	a)	2 to 2.5 millions/ cmm of blood	
	b)	2.5 to 3.5 millions/ cmm of blood	
	c)	4.1 to 6.1 millions/ cmm of blood	
	d)	None of the above	
Q.1	4	Urinary bladder is lined by	
	a)	Squamous epithelium	
	b)	Transitional epithelium	
	c)	Columnar epithelium	
	d)		
Q. 1	15	Shoulder joint is classified as	
	a)	Pivot	
	b)	Ball and socket	
	c)	Condylar	
	ď) Secondary cartilaginous	

F. F. B. S.C. NUTSING (2007 COWSE) SUMMER- 2018 SUBJECT: NUTRITION AND BIOCHEMISTRY

Day:		dnesday		Time: -	
Date:	18.	04-2018	5-2018-3858	Max Marks, 15	
N.B.	:				
	1)	All questions are	COMPULSORY.		
	2) 3)	Use BLACK/BI	n√ appropriate box. LUE ball pen only.		
	4)	Section-I should	be completed within 15 min	utes.	
	5) 6)	Each question ca	arry ONE mark.		al
		marked.	t be allotted marks if he/she	overwrites strikes or put i	nk of cross
Seat	No			Total Marks Obtained:	
Jr. S	Superv	isor's Signature		Examiners Signature: _	
M (CQ.		SECTION-I		
Q.1	l	The building block	ks of proteins is		
	a)	Glucose			
	b)	Fatty Acids			
	c)	Amino acids			
	d)	Peptides			
Q.	2	Vitamin-E is imp	ortant for		
	a)	Protecting cells		•,	
	b)	Vital tissues pro	tection		
	c)	Both a & b			
	d)	Bone developme	ent		
Q.	3	A method of coo	king food over boiling wate	r	
	a)	Braising			
	b)	Steaming			
	c)	Baking	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·		
	d)	Stewing		•	
Q.	.4	Rickets rosary is	s symptom of		
	a)	Vitamin D			
	b)	Biotin			
	c)	Protein			
	g)	Fat			

		Calones	
Q.	5	1 gram of carbohydrate yields Calones	
	a	4 Calories	
	b	2 Calories	
	c)	9 Calories	
	ď		
Q.	6	Milk, cheese and yogurt are important for	
	, a)	Strong bones .	
	b)	Teeth	
	c)	Muscles	
	d)		
Q.7	,	Which to the following is not a component of dietary fiber?	
	a)	Cellulose	
	b)	Pectin	
	c)	Lignin	
	d)	Agar ,	
Q.8		Fruits and vegetables are usually considered as good source of	
	a)	Proteins	
	b)	Carbohydrates	
	c)	Vitamins & Minerals	
	d)	Saturated fats	
Q.9		All of the following are needed for strong bones except	
	a)	Calcium	
	b)	Thiamin	
	c)	Magnesium	
	d)	Vitamin-D	
Q.10		All the following are nutrients found in food except	
	a)	Plasma	
	b)	Proteins	
	c)	Carbohydrates	
	d)	Vitamins	
			2

Q.11		Deficiency of glucose -6 – phosphate dehydrogenase causes	
	a)	Cataract	
	b)	Hypoglycemia	
	c)	Hemolytic anemia	
	d)	Galactosemia	
Q.12		Which of the following intermediates in the oxidation of old chain fatty acids is likely to appear in the urine in vitamin B12 deficiency?	
	a)	Succinic acid	
	b)	Methylmalonic acid	
	c)	Propionic acid ,	
	d)	Butyric acid	
Q.13		During denaturation of protein the following bonds are disrupted, except	
	a)	Hydrogen	
	b)	Hydrophobic	
	c)	Peptide	
	d)	Sulfide	
Q.14		Earliest marker of myocardial infarction is	
	a)	Creatine Kinase-1	
	b)	Creatine Kinase-2	
	c)	Creatine Kinase-3	
	d)	Aspartate transaminase	
Q.15		Enzyme inhibition caused by a substance resembling substrate molecule	is
	a)	Competitive inhibition	
	b)	Non competitive inhibition	
1	c)	Feedback inhibition	
	d)	Allosteric inhibition	

FY BGC (NUTSING) (2007 COULSE) SUMMER-2018 SUBJECT: NURSING FOUNDATION

Date:	401 23	1day -04-2018	5-2018-3860	Time: 10: 00 AM: TO 1: 00 P.M. Max. Marks: 15
N.B:	1) 2) 3) 4)	Use blue ball point Each question car	ries ONE mark. be allotted marks if he/she	overwrites strikes or puts white ink
Seat I	۷o. <u>-</u>		Total	Marks Obtained
Jr. Sı	aperv	visor's Signature	Signa	ture of the Examiner
M.C.	Q.		SECTION-A	
Q.1		Communication prod	cess involves	
	a)	Encoder, message an	nd channel	
	b)	Receiver and source		
	c)	Message and channe	:1	
	d)	Encoder, message, c		
Q.2	•	The ability of the boas bacteria, toxin, vi	ody to defend itself against ruses and foreign body	scientific invading agent such
	a)	Hormones		
	b)	Secretion		
	c)	Immunity		
	d)	Glands		
Q.3	}	Which of the folloneeds?	owing cluster of data belo	ong to Maslow's hierarchy of
	a)	Love and belonging	;	
	b)	Physiologic needs		
	c)	Self actualization		
	d)	All of the above		
Q.4	ļ	The nurse prepares placed	to administer buccal med	ication. The medicine should be
	a)	On the client's skin		
	b)	Between the client'	s cheeks and gums	
	·c)	Under the client's t	ongue	
	d)	On the client's con	junctiva	,
				P.T.O.

Q.5		An instrument used for	
	a)	An instrument used for auscultation is Percussion hammer	And the second section of the second
	b)		
	c)	Stethoscope	
	d)	Sphygmomanometer	
Q.6		"Lady with the lamp" is	
	a)	Indira Gandhi	
	b)	Mother Teresa	Section and the second section of the section of th
	c)	Florence Nightingale	
	d)	Sarojins Naidu	
Q. 7		The unconscious patient is given feed by	-
	a)	Spoon	
	b) T	Feeding cup	
	c)	Ryle's Tube	
	d)	None of the above	
Q.8		PHC, subentries are responsible for providing which level of health care.	
	a)	Critical care	
	b)	Secondary health care	
	c)	Primary health care	
	d)	Tertiary health care	
Q.9	•	In bradycardia the pulse rate is	
	a)	Below 60 per minute	
	b)	Below 20 per minute	
	c)	Above 60 per minute	
	d)	Above 70 per minute	
Q.10		Health promotion activities are those activities that	
	a)	Treat disease	
	b)	Early diagnosis and treatment of disease	
	c)	Help maintain or enhance health	
	d)	Rehabilitation	2

Q.11		Total body fluid is	
	a)	40% of body weight	March and Artist (1984)
	b)	60% of body weight	personal personal services of
	c)	75% of body weight	town application of
	d)	100% of body weight	San compression of the
Q.12		DNR stands for	
	a)	Do not response	A constant of the second
	b)	Do not read	Townson or a second
	c)	Do not resuscitate	
	d)	Do not repeat	-
Q.13		Mummy restraints are used in	and the contract of the contra
	a)	Adolescents	-
	b)	Adults	-
	c)	Old age patient	
	d)	Small children	
Q.14		During implementation nurses requires	
	a)	Cognitive skill	
	b)	Reading skill	
	c)	Writing skill	
	d)	Cognitive and technical skill	
Q.15		Gloves are made up of	
		Rubber	
	b)	Plastic	
	c)	Paper	
	d)	Metal	

F.Y. B.SC. (NURSING) (2007 COURSE) : SUMMER - 2018

SUBJECT: NURSING FOUNDATION

	1				
Day:	TH		S-2018-3860	Time: 10.00 AM TO Max Marks. 60	O 01.00 PM
N.B.	:				
	1) 2) 3)	Right side the	are COMPULSORY. maximum marks are given for and section THREE to be ans	the questions wered in different answer bo	oks
	,	•	SECTION-II		
Q.2	Ans	swer any TWO of	the following:		(10)
	a)	Functions of Ho	spital		(/
	b)	Qualities of nurs	se		
	c) d)	Importance of re Nursing care of	ecords and reports an unconscious patient		
Q.3	a)	Define fever			(02)
	b)		ferent types of fever?		(03)
	c)		bout management of rigor?		(05)
			OR		
	a)		cal waste management?		(02)
	b) c)		ortance of biomedical waste man of nurse in biomedical waste man		(04) (04)
Q.4	a)	Define oral med	ication?		(02)
	b) c)		ses and rights of administration ocedure of oral medication adm		(04) (04)
			OR		
	a)	Define oxygen I			(02)
	b)	, ,	s of oxygen inhalation?		(02)
	c)		ent methods of oxygen inhalati		(02)
	d)	Discuss in detail	procedure of oxygen administr	ation by mask?	(04)
			SECTION-III		
Q.5	Answer any TWO of the following:				
-	a)	Characteristics of	f nursing profession		(10)
	b) '	Modern nursing			
	c)		ooses of bed making		
	d)	Signs and sympto	oms of patient approaching dea	th.	
Q.6	a)	Define communic			(02)
	b)	Enlist types of co			(02)
	c)	Explain channels	of communication		(02)
	d)	Explain in detail	barriers of communication.		(04)

Q.7	a) b) c)	Define Hot application Classify the types of hot and cold application? Write in detail procedure of hot water bag application?	(02) (03) (05)
		OR	(02)
	a) b) c) d)	Define Decubitus ulcer Purposes of bed making Enlist the types of bed making Nurses responsibility in prevention of bed sore	(02) (03) (03)